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Ottava, June 26, 1915.

sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your report

for the month of June on the ft. Regis village school,

and in reply I beg to say that the Department is pleased

to learn that such good work is being done at this school.

Your obedient servant,

o McLian

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

I. Taillon, Esq.,

Indien Agent

. Regia, Que.
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